
 

2024 POLITICAL CONTRIBUTIONS REPORTING 

In 2024, Pentair made no Political Contributions. As defined in Pentair’s Political Contributions Policy, such 
contributions generally include any corporate spending in the form of a gift, loan, advance or deposit of money 
to political candidates, political parties, organizations primarily engaged in political activities and ballot initiative 
organizations. 

Three U.S.‐based trade associations or other tax-exempt organizations to which Pentair made a payment of 
$50,000 or more in 2024 reported to Pentair that some portion of that payment was used for political activity 
purposes.  

The Minnesota Business Partnership (MNBP) used a portion ($43,590) of their funds for lobbying activities. 
MNBP is a not-for-profit organization whose purpose is to maintain a high quality of life for all Minnesotans by 
ensuring that the state’s economy remains strong and globally competitive. 

The National Association of Manufacturers (NAM) used a portion ($14,346) of their funds for lobbying activities. 
NAM is the nation's largest industrial trade association and a leading advocate for a policy agenda that promotes 
job creation in the manufacturing sector.  

The Association of Pool & Spa Professionals (APSP) used a portion ($5,250) of their funds for lobbying activities. 
APSP is the world’s oldest and largest association representing swimming pool, spa, and hot tub manufacturers, 
manufacturers’ agents, builders, designers, distributors, suppliers, installers, retailers, and service technicians. 
Dedicated to the growth and development of its members’ businesses and to promoting the enjoyment and 
safety of pools and spas, APSP offers a range of services, from professional development to advancing key 
legislation and regulation at all levels, to consumer outreach and public safety.         

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


